
DSD Board Handbook Update 2024 
Proposed additions:  
 
 
 
Conflicts of Interest 
In January of each year, the legal counsel for DSD will facilitate the completion of Conflict-
of-Interest Disclosure Forms for board members. These forms will be maintained and 
posted by the chief administrative officer, the Superintendent, according to the provisions 
of Utah HB80 from the 2024 legislative session. 

 

Letters of Recommendation 
DSD board members should refrain from writing letters of recommendation for positions 
within the district to avoid undue influence on personnel decisions.  
 


